University of the Philippines Diliman 1 st Floor, South Wing, Quezon Hall UP Diliman, Quezon City Telefax: (632) 928-2886 Email: ovcsa@upd.edu.ph

7 July 2015

## MEMORANDUM No. NMRS 2015-053

To:

Deans and Heads of Academic Units

Faculty, Staff and Students

From:

Dr. Neil Martial R. Santillan

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

Subject:

Last Batch of ST System Application for the First Semester, AY 2015-2016

In consideration of students who were not able to apply for the Socialized Tuition System (ST System), the online application module will be open on the following dates:

Application Period:

July 20-29, 2015

Release of Application Results:

July 31, 2015

Filing of Appeal:

July 31 - August 7, 2015

To apply, please visit the link https://sts.up.edu.ph

Please note that this is the last application period for the First Semester, Academic Year 2015-2016. Kindly disseminate the information to all your constituents and enjoin them to apply.

Thank you.

UP NCPAG Dean's Office

RECEIVED

Pate: 10/7/161

Pime: 1:10 PM

CC:

Chancellor Michael L. Tan

OVCAA #

OVCA

OSSS

USC

0/650